
What Does DNCA Do For Me? 
The Dunwoody North Civic Association (DNCA) has as its' mission 
to represent the Dunwoody North Communities in county and state 
issues concerning the neighborhoods. The DNCA also assists the 
residents of the Dunwoody North Communities to protect and 
enhance the value of their property. 

The Dunwoody North Communities are comprised of approximately 
1,000 homes. The area encompasses North Peachtree Road, The 
Dunwoody side of Peachtree Industrial and both sides of Tilly Mill 
Road. All resident of the Dunwoody North Communities are invited 
to join and participate in the Civic Association. 

DNCA collects dues each year in January. The DNCA hosts three 
or four meetings throughout the year, as well as meetings called to 
discus new zonings or other timely issues affecting the 
neighborhood. You will receive newsletter 10 days prior to any 
meetings and notices at street corners prior to called meetings. 

The DNCA has built a strong relationship over the years with city, 
county and state government. That relationship has been 
instrumental in gathering support to fight detrimental development 
and secure development that enhances the area. DNCA also has 
a reciprocal relationship with nearby homeowner groups to assist 
and support each other. 

DNCA Meetings 
February 8, 2000. Election of the board, program to be established 



Neighborhood Watch 
Holiday Safety 

suspicious. For more information on Holiday Safety, 
Parking Lot Safety, or any other aspect of Safety , call 

their shopping in the Mall parking lots. As in the past, 

Precinct Commander, Major Gene Moss and his entire 
staff wish all of the communities in the North Precinct the 
very happiest and safest Holiday season. We would 
also like to remind you that not every one does their 
shopping in the Mall. In fact, quite a few criminals do 

line and cell phones were stolen from we will be heavily patrolling Mall parking lots during the 
vehicles Vandalis O thi natur upcoming Holiday Season but you can greatly assist us 

th resul o OU ow unsupervise ofle by making it hard for any would be thief. Do not leave 
your cell phones, laptops, purchases, or other valuables 

children Al neighbor nee t b aler in your car while you are shopping. And remember, 

and report any suspicious activity as soon stay alert at all times when walking to and from your car. 
Walk with your head up and look around for anything 

as possible to the police in order to 
apprehend the person(s) responsible. 

There has been a rash of vandalism on 
Dunover Circle, Sharon Valley, and 
Flintshire Court. Motor oil and grease 
was dumped into one neighbor's sewer 

you Crime Awareness Officer, Charles Delk at 
7706043928 

' we would love to have your advertisement here! The next newsletter will be goii~; 

January; Camera ready advertisements will be accepted until the January 10, 2000. Prices are 
as follows 1/4 page $40; 1/2 page $75; full page $120. This newsletter goes out to almost 
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Membership 
Y2K Membership Drive 

Membership in 1999 was up from 20% of the homes in the Dunwoody North 
Communities to 30%. Once again, thank you to all of you who joined. We 
would like to make the turn of the century special in Dunwoody North by 
having a record breaking number of paid up members and more people getting 
involved in the Civic Association. We also hope that we will continue to get 
more support and input from residents in the new neighborhoods. Please fill 
out the directory information form and mail your check for $20.00 to Skip 
Dolt at 4501 Binghamton Ct., Doraville, GA 30360. We would really appreciate 
the directory information since we are gearing up for the 2000 directory and 
your prompt response makes a tedious job easier for those who work on it. If 
you have any questions as to the role of the Civic Association in our 
community, please feel free to call me at 770-457-2474. Thanks for your 
support. 

Gerri Penn 
V.F. Membership 



Driving Club Mews 
You can also get information on our WEBPAGE: 
http://www.accessatlanta.com/community/groups/dndc/ 

NOMINATING COMMITTEE 

We are trying to form a nominating 
committee. We need three people 
on this 
committee. Please call Gerri Penn 
at 770-457-2474 if you can help us 
out. 
This won't take a lot of your time and 
you will be helping the 

Civic Association. 

---------------�°- 
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Dunwoody North Membership Information 
Names of Head(s) of Household A) Last First B) Last First 

Phone Home A)Work B)Work Fax 

------------------- 

Address Email 

Professions A) B) 

babysitting 
Children's Names & Ages 
Children interesting in: petsitting yardwork 
Please send $20.00 checks payable to Dunwoody North Civic Association (DNCA) for 1999 dues. 
Please mail information and check to : Skip Dolt 

4501 Binghamton Court 
Doraville, GA 30360 



Criteria: Any One Color 

$$$$$ CONTEST $$$$$ 

Size: 3" x 3", 4" x4" or 5" x 3" 
Design: "Dunwoody North Subdivision" or "D.N." 

DNCA WILL SELECT THE BEST 
AND 

IF IT IS YOUR DESIGN - PICK UP YOUR $50.00!! 

SUBMIT IT TO THE DNCA BY FEBRUARY MEETING 
TO 

(Mary Alice Bancroft 4431 Shelborne Drive Dunwoody, Georgia 30338) 

CFRI VWEATIEFR OF= EVMFR& DEVELOP>IMEMTS IS FRESFOIVSIELEE FOR 
>ULLIIIC ALL TIE LOOSE- ENDS TOGE-TIE-FR AID MAKING IT TRULY LAP>>EN 
EFORE YK, The bricks on the church property needs to be relocateai to the 
building sites, rnasons are needed, miscellaneous rnaterials and labor. I callecd 
Chris, explained our situation. le volunteered labor and rnaaterial at his cost and will 
coordinate the construction or the rernaining 3 rnonumnents. IE DOESIJI LAVE 
CREVVS IN TIE NEIGIEOFRHOOD YET IS EFRIIJGIIIG TIE FROM DUI4VVOOLY 
CLUE DRIVE TO HELF> LS COIMF>LE-TE THIS TEDIOUS PFROUJECT. CHFRIS, YOU 

ARE IIY IERO!!I 

MIKE FROSS OF FRO LANDSCANC -for agreeing to design and install 
rmaintenance free landscape at the base of the rnonurnents 

CI FR&CEFRTIES for permission to erect a monument on your property. 

CIR&TI Lall CIFRRIST1AIM CILJFRCt - for permnission to erect one of the 
signs on your property anal the donation of the bric for 3 of the rnonurmnents. 

Ai4CM WV€CL (builders of the radison developments on illy ill Rd.) ­ 
Specifically Moody Snell anai Cary reterson for the prompt attention given 
relocation of the defective mnonumnent at Tilly ill Roacd at Bingharnton Drive, an 
honoring the pledge for paymnent of the two signs attached to that rnonurnent. 

SPECIAL TLANK TC: 

To all of you who donatecd, LANK YOU! THANK YOU] TANK YOU! To the 
people who paici their dues rmnore than once and let the duplicate dues be rolled into 
the sign funad, TIAN YOU! 

SI<INS SS 

DID YOU GIVE TO TIE SIGN FUND? IT ISN'T TOO LATE to join your neighbors 
who did contribute. All donations are appreciated and needed. 

Come all ye who are frustrated artists!! We Need Your Help!! Dunwoody North Subdivision needs a vehicle decal 
to show everyone that we belong here. At our last meeting there was a great response to the idea of everyone in 
the neighborhood having a decal on every vehicle they have. The DeKalb Police Department has suggested that it 

I would also be very beneficial to them to as they cruise our neighborhood streets in our combined efforts to keep 
crime away from our homes. It will make it much easier to know if that car on the side of the street belongs there or 

/ 

is something we need to have the police check on. The decals will be sold by DNCA (estimated cost $1.00 per 
decal) and although certainly not mandatory they are encouraged. 

DESIGN THE LOGO AND COLOR SCHEME 

I 

( 



News from Chesnut Elementary 
On Saturday, October 2nd, Hands On Atlanta came to our school and worked with 
parents and teachers on various projects in and around our school, including 
beautification of our grounds and the painting of several murals in the 
stairwell and cafeteria. A great deal was accomplished that day! 

On Friday, October 8th, we had a Millennium dance which was well-attended 
and raised about $1,000.00 for our school. 

Ve welcome our new Art teacher, Ms. Ashley Carroll!! She will begin teaching on October 13th. 

A thank you goes out to Joan Hartman (Dunwoody North resident) for her generous donation of many rolls of 
wallpaper. Our staff is using it for art, crafts and decorations. 
A thank you also goes to Carol Throm (another Dunwoody North resident) for her 
generous contribution of a microwave. Our staff really appreciates it. 
If you have anything on our wish lists you think the school can use (or 
something we may not have thought of), please call Alida Lyman, (7) 458-1950. 

I will make arrangements to get items to the school. 

Wish List-new or used 

Craft Supplies (yarn, buttons, sequins, glitter, tempera paint, crayons, 
modeling clay, playdough, stickers, dry-erase markers, multicolored copy 
paper, bean bags, colored 3X5 index cards). 

Books, Books and tapes, chapter books (all grade levels). 
Games (Scrabble, Candyland, Chutes n Ladders, any problem solving games), a 

lot of Dice, Flash cards, add/sub/ mult/div.,K, 1st, 2nd and 3rd grade. level. 
Bookshelves (we need several) 
Geo-Safari mini-computer, used is fine. 
Legos 
35mm. film 
paper shopping bags with handles, white paper lunch size bags. 
3-hole punch, electric pencil sharpener, broom and dustpan, cleaning 

supplies, stackable crates, Dry erase board erasers). 
Area rug 
Classical music, tapes or CD's. 
pillows for reading corner. 

• ? ,, 
iitit 

MOUNT VERNON PRINTING 
COPYING • OFFICE SUPPLIES 

SINCE 1985 

Powiding Quality Printing and Copying Service 
to the Dunwoody Community 

Brochures Embossing Letterheads 

Business Cards Flyers Newsletters 

Carbonless Fonns Foil Stamping Pocket Folders 

Color Copying High Speed Copying Raised Printing 

Color Printing Invitations Rubber Stamps 

Envelopes Labels Typesetting 

and much more! 

1713 Mt. Vernon Road 
770-394-8099 • Fax 770-394-6952 

Jo & auey 'Wi&(ams 
Coldwell Banker Buckhead Brokers 

Northeast Emory Office 
404/634-7600- Office 

770/452-0329 -- Residence 
www.coldwellbankeratlanta.com 
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sky.howl: le ant Gndim (ii 

Gar«dee Cll lilay ltnmmche 2 
Autio wwill 

le lei rm«clay, Decemmler , 19, 
11:OO 4 IV. at tme Ravinia Cul». ere 

wwill le tvw» silent aunctims, a werlall 
a«tncti»mm. «door prizes aid raffle 

iclets are S2o_oOO, imcl«des lour 
«complimentary parking acid are 
available from amy Garde Cll 

lVleenmler lb»ef»re ml»wenmler O, 19Se_ 
l» 

tickets wwill le availallle at tlee ewet. 

lWlamy area meerclants «dmate walual»ll« 
gifts al mnemlers create deligltfl 

baskets wwreatls, arrangements, 
stocking=, tree skirts wests, «etc 

If you are mt a memmler «»f tle gar«d«er 
clul amid are interest«ecl ir 

atttem«dig comtact co-presiiert 
Larlara oils (77O)155-O65O 

«arc» 
mron (7O)11-22O9_ 

Come jii the fum! tangly llilay­ 

Help Wanted - Part-Time Companion for my mother who is a resident at The 
Atrium, Georgetown Square. Very flexible hours. Call Cliff McClure at 

770-457-7556 for more information 
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